
Volunteers Needed 
  

In 2025, St. Elizabeth Seton will celebrate 
our 50th Anniversary as a parish.  We are 
looking for volunteers to serve on a 
committee to plan our 50th Year celebration.  
If interested, please contact the office and 
leave your phone number and email address.  
Fr. David will contact all volunteers to 
schedule a meeting. 
  

Thank you and Blessings, 
Fr. David 


